
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 3, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

LAST SEPTEMBER, DURING LETTER MONTH, GENE, FROM WAUSAU WROTE: 

DEAR WRVM. I JUST WANTED TO THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR WORK AND DEDICATION 

SERVING THE WISCONSIN GREATER AREA WITH YOUR RADIO STATION. I LISTEN TO 104.1 

WAUSAU). I MISS HEARING THE ROCKE BROTHERS AND RANDY DOES A GOOD JOB AS A 

REPLACEMENT. IT’S GOOD TO HEAR MATTHEW ROCKE FROM TIME TO TIME AND ALL THE 

OTHERS WHO WORK THERE BEHIND THE SCENES.  

BEFORE I GO ANY FURTHER, I NEED TO BACK UP ONE DAY. DON’T YOU WISH THAT WAS 

POSSIBLE? ANYWAY, I FORGOT TO MENTION THAT YESTERDAY WAS MATTHEW ROCKE’S 

BIRTHDAY. YES, HE’S STILL TOO YOUNG BUT WE ENJOY HAVING HIM AROUND 

WHENEVER HE IS ABLE. HE INFORMED ME YESTERDAY THAT BEGINNING MID MARCH HE 

WILL BE GONE FOR ABOUT 6 MONTHS.  

[NOW CONTINUING GENE’S LETTER]  MAY THE LORD JESUS CHRIST KEEP HIS MINISTRY 

ON THE AIR FOR YEARS TO COME. I ENJOY ALL THE PROGRAMS. THE MANAGER’S DESK IS 

VERY HELPFUL AND APPRECIATE YOUR HARD WORK WITH INFO AND HAVING TRIPS 

PLANNED FOR ALL WHO LIKE TO TRAVEL. 2020 HAS BEEN AN EYE-OPENING YEAR AND I 

THINK WHAT SATAN MEANT FOR EVIL, GOD CAN USE IT FOR HIS GOOD. THERE’S NEVER 

BEEN A TIME WHERE PEOPLE HAD TIME TO LOOK TO THE LORD OR ASK QUESTIONS BOUT 

MANKIND. I’M GLAD I DON’T HAVE TO WEAR A MASK LISTENING TO YOU ALL BECAUSE 

WE’RE MORE THAN 6 FEET APART. WOULD YOU PLEASE SEND ME SOME OF YOUR 

BROCHURES AND 2 OF YOUR COVID MASKS IF AVAILABLE? MY FAMILY AND I ARE 

BLESSED WITH YOUR STATION AND THE PHONE APP IS GREAT. GOD BLESS EACH AND 

EVERYONE OF YOU AND YOUR FAMILIES TOO. WE HAVE THE SAME FATHER BUT 

DIFFERENT MOTHERS SO WE’LL MEET IN GLORY SOMEDAY. 

WE ARE ALWAYS HAPPY TO SEND OUT PROGRAM SCHEDULES FOR YOU TO PLACE IN 

YOUR CHURCH OR HAND OUT TO THOSE YOU MEET. AND, LAST I CHECKED, WE STILL 

HAVE SOME OF OUR WRVM FACE MASKS AVAILABLE. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUING SUPPORT. I LEAVE YOU WITH THIS BENEDICTION: 

2 Cor. 13:14 - The grace of the Lord Jesus Christ and the love of God and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit 

be with you all. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


